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As a rural landowner, I find the state and counties are overstepping their boundaries. 

Take care of the failing infrastructure in the cities and small towns in this state, and 

let the rural landowners take care of their own. No meters on wells and no 

trespassing on properties!! The cost of putting in a new well and drain field is easily in 

the $50-60K range, if you start trying to meter everyone's wells, it's going to get 

expensive to the state and counties, as you will have to foot the bill on these because 

as taxpayers, you will have many lawsuits. We've had enough of the BS!! 


